November 24, 2023

PRESS RELEASE

Subject: E-Khuli Kachehri at the Consulate General of Pakistan,
Frankfurt

Consulate General of Pakistan in Frankfurt, Germany held E-Kachehri on
Friday, 24™ November, 2023. Community members had earlier been informed
about the E-Kachehri through Mission’s website and social media platforms.
Members of Pakistani community from within the areas falling under the
consular jurisdiction of the Consulate participated in the Kachehri.

The Consul General addressed the queries.
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